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Good Afternoon.
 
My name is Kristal Dufour and I live in Albany. I also own and operate a small business in Albany.
 
I am very concerned about the negative impact that LC19 is going to have on my business and my
community. The increased cost of natural gas will be immediately felt in many Oregon homes and
businesses just like mine.
 
LC 19 will jeopardize jobs, increase the cost of natural gas and propane, increase the cost of gasoline
and diesel, which in turn will increase the cost of goods and services produced in Oregon. All of
these increases will negatively affect every single person and business in the state.
 
Although, I believe that it is our duty to protect the environment and be stewards of the area in
which we live, I find no proof that there will be any change to Oregon's already minuscule carbon
footprint. It's just nonsense to tax Oregonians for a pie in the sky concept.
 
I am completely opposed to LC19!
 
 

Kristal R. Dufour
Funeral Director/Owner
AAsum-Dufour Funeral Home
805 Ellsworth St SW
Albany OR  97321
541.926.5541
www.aasum-dufour.com
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